
 

Goblin Class 2018-19 

Review of the Year 

We have had a tremendous year in Goblin Class! The children should be 

extremely proud of all of their achievements, the progress that they have 

made and the dedication that they have shown to improve as learners. 

They have tackled everything with a smile. Here are some of the best 

moments… 

Autumn Term 

We visited the Natural History Museum for our ‘Super Humans’ topic    

and the Royal Institute of British Architecture our ‘Buildings’ topic. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

We enjoyed dressing up as rock stars for World Maths Day!           

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We ended the Autumn term with the KS1 production of Ralph the 

Reindeer. The children all proved themselves to be extremely talented 

actors and singers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Spring Term 

We visited the Science Museum for our ‘From A to B’ topic and got to visit 

the pattern pod. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

A local artist came in to work with us as part of the North Kensington Art 

Project in schools in the area. The children created impressive art work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We loved dressing up as our favourite book characters for World Book 

Day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Summer Term 

We worked so hard to prepare for our SATS and took advantage of the     

hot weather to enjoy a well deserved ice cold treat. 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We ended the year with smiles still beaming, showing team spirit at 

Sports Day! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your teachers will miss you next year but we wish you the very best of 

luck in Year 3… we know you will be fabulous! Have a wonderful summer  


